
From: huang mei  

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:59 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Re: About the plan 65M-4668 - D01-21008 and D02-21016 

Hi Officer, 

My families are strongly against the plan 65M-4668. The initial plan of Richlands 
community was a medium-sized density. The distances between these new houses 
which have been built are very close compared with old communities and some new 
communities. Around our community there  still have lots of townhouses will be built. If 
the two apartment buildings built, they would greatly  improve the density of the 
community. The infrastructure will become unbalance with the community. Traffic will 
become a big problem. Also, in the large area nearby our community there are houses 
and townhouses, why will the 33-story and 27-story buildings be built? It’s so strange, 
disharmony and terrible. Finally, we don't recommend building a condo at this location, 
but it must be lower than a ten-story building. We hope you can accept our suggestion 
and resolve the problem.  

Sincerely, 

Sandy Huang( 17 Gerden Dr.Richmond Hill ) 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

